
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

TRI-CITY FIRE BOARD 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the next Tri-City Fire Board Quarterly Meeting will be held 
on Tuesday, April 9, 2024 at 5:30 PM at the Keego Harbor City Hall, 2025 Beechmont, 
Keego Harbor, Michigan. 

This meeting can be viewed live on the West Bloomfield School District TV channel: 
Comcast 19, AT&T 99, or wbtv.wbsd.org  and viewed at a later date “On Demand” at 
https://civiccentertv.com/category/meetings/tri-city-fire-board/ . 
 

All are welcome to attend. 

 
Carol Daugherty 
Recording Secretary 

Dated:  3/19/24 
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